Plainview Little League December 1, 2021 Minutes

Argentina	Р	Farrell	Р	Riegler	Ρ
Baker	Р	Gross	Α	Rothschild	Α
Bogaty	Α	Kous	Р	Trigg	Р
Cucuzza	Р	Lasher	Р	Weiss	Р
Deluca	Α	Lenski	Р	Wind	Р
Fins	Р	Mandel	Р		
Finkle	Р	Marks	Р		

P- Present A - Absent L -Significantly Late E-Left Significantly Early

Prior Minutes Approved - Yes Meeting called to order at 8:33pm Meeting adjourned at Next E-Board meeting:1/4/22

Next Board meeting: 1/6/22

- Welcome New Board Members (Wind)
- Field Improvement Update (Riegler)
 - No New Updates
 - Still working on setting up Meeting with town
- Plainview Summer Camp (Wind)
 - Town Fees (\$10/per Registrant Confirmed as Per SR)
 - Need to finalize Pricing (150/week. \$425/3 weeks)
 - o Possible issue with a new town day Camp at Haypath in

Summer 2022

- 0 7/5-7/8, 7/11-7/14,7/18-7/21
- Stay with 80/20 to Coach G after expenses
- Send out save the date email (Cucuzza)
- Sponsorship Planning (Rothchild)
 - Raised 20k already
- Winter Clinics/Training (Lenski)
 - o Travel teams JFK High School Gym 8 weeks 9-3pm
 - o Travel Teams at TF are all set
 - 75 kids total for TF winter clinic. We may expand capacity.
 Ari to update
- Spring Intramurals (Baker)
 - Registration Open Need to task division directors and coaches to help recruiting
 - o Intertown Last Weekend in April
 - o Rules Committee -
 - By laws Fins, Baker
 - Rules Bogaty, Mandel, Lenski

- Equipment Start to see what is needed. Baseball prices have increased. Need Budget for Jan meeting.
- Uniforms (Argentina) Trying to get head start. Need pricing and timeline. Need to be Ordered by 2/10

• Travel Team Update (Bogaty)

- Still need 7u manager and coaches
- 9u still has no manager. Working to bring someone in from outside.
- 2022 Budget Review (Fins) Board Approves
- Division Director Assignments
 - Lil Hawks Farrell/Weiss
 - o T ball Lasher/Kous
 - Clinic Lasher/Krolick
 - Rookies Argentina/Baker/Weiss
 - A Finkle/Trigg
 - o AA Gross/Marks
 - o AAA Lenski/Mandel
 - Majors Sica

• Safety Items (Deluca)

- Awaiting renewal cost for insurance policy that expires
 1/2/22. Deluca will follow up and provide the cost to the EC.
- Will need to replace some AED batteries. Working to determine quantity and cost.
- Need to decide if we will resume AED training in the winter (Feb/March). Fins to reach out to Turano for interest.